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Mr. President,

On behalf of the Group of 77 and China, we would like to support the statement made by Brazil,
China and India.

The process that we agreed upon according to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the Bali
Action Plan has to be Party-driven, bottom-up, transparent, double-track process, and our Group -
it is not respectful for us - is not ready to accept or rubber-stamp a text or texts coming out of the
blue.

I thank you, Mr. President.


